
The Town Clerk on behalf of the Board of Registrars of Voters, will be testing the vote tabulating 

equipment to be used in the November 3, 2020 Presidential/State Election in Belmont:  

 

Saturday,  October 17, 2020 

Beginning at 9:30 AM  

Town Clerk’s conference room – ground floor Town Hall.  

 

The Town Hall is not open to the public – those interested in observing the testing may fully view and 

hear all of the proceedings through a window that is accessible with clear view into the conference 

room. Take the first path closest to Concord Avenue  from the driveway.  

RECEIVED 
TOWN CLERK 

BELMONT, MA 
 

DATE: October 14, 2020 

TIME: 9:00 AM 


